
 
As this is our final newsletter for 2024, I would like 
to extend my thanks and appreciation to all 
members of our school community for their 
contributions towards another successful school 
year of growth and learning for our students. 
 
 
On Monday afternoon, the semester two 
academic reports became available to parents to 
view and download through our Compass 
platform. For students leaving PLPS at the end of 
2024, please ensure you download and save a 
copy of your child’s report prior to the end of the 
year. 
 
 
Yesterday our students enjoyed performing their 
Christmas carols to family and friends, who joined 
us for our end of year concert and celebrations. 
Congratulations to year 6 students Charlie, Ruby, 
Jasmine, Amaya, Tau and Rayan for their 
entertaining role as hosts for the event. Thank you 
to our Performing Arts teachers, Ms Windust and 
Ms Dahmen for their organisation and preparation 
for this event, together with the support of other 
staff. As well as our children entertaining us, a big 
thank you for the hard work of our PFA in sourcing 
and collating the fabulous hampers for our 
Christmas raffle.  50 lucky winners collected their 
prizes when the raffle was drawn at the 
conclusion of the concert. Thank you to all our 
families for your generous support of our raffle 
through the purchasing of tickets. 
 
 
Tomorrow will be our final whole school assembly 
starting at 9.00am. We will be farewelling our Year 
6 cohort and wishing them all the best for their 
venture into Secondary School. Families and 
friends are most welcome to attend. 
 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our 
students and families a very relaxing, safe and 
enjoyable holiday break. Our staff will return to 
school on Tuesday, January 28th. The first day for 
students to attend school in 2025 is Wednesday, 
January 29th for students in years 1 to 6 and 
Monday, February 3rd for our Prep students.  
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DIARY DATES 
 

 

Friday 20th December: Last Day of Term 4 - Early Dismissal time of 1:30pm 

 

2025 

2025 Term 1 Commences: Wednesday 29th January - Years 1 - 6 

 

2025 Term 1 Commences: Monday 3rd February - Prep Students 

 

Assembly Dates 
 

Whole School Assembly will be held in the school gymnasium 
 

Friday 20th December - 9:00am 



This is a reminder to parents and students to please return your borrowed 

library books starting next week so they can be scanned in for stocktake.   

Two notes have gone home to all students who still have overdue library 

books with instructions on how to replace or reimburse the school for any 

lost items. 

If you have any queries about overdue notices or any lost items please don’t 

hesitate to come and see me in the library or office and I will be happy to 

help. 

 

If you would still like your children to read over the holidays, I would  

highly recommend visiting and/or joining our local library in Pakenham. 

 

  Thank you for your support 

Narelle McMillan— Library Technician 

                          

   ICY POLE FRIDAY 

 
  

      
First day for Icy poles in Term 1 (2025) is: Friday 14th February 

 
Icy Poles are $1.50 each and can be purchased from the Canteen. 



 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

The first day for Canteen for the 2025 school year will be on:  
 

Tuesday 4th February 2025 
 

Bellbrook Catering would like to wish all staff, students and their  
families a happy and safe Christmas break. 

End of Term 4 - 2024 
 

A friendly reminder to all families that our last day of Term 4 will be                            
Friday 20th December.   

 
Please be aware that students will be dismissed at the earlier time of 1:30pm  
If you are unable to arrange for your child/ren to be picked up at this earlier       

dismissal time our OSHClub will be operating from the earlier time to               
accommodate families.  

 
All inquiries can be direct to OSHClub on 0438 559 017. 

 
Thank you. 

  Hats   
 

Hats are part of our school uniform in both Term 4 and Term 1 of the 
school year. 

 
It is strongly recommended that all students have their hats on when they 

play at recess and lunch time out in the yard.  
Please remember to label your hats too! 














